OKLAHOMA CITY

AIRPORT TRUST

SOLICITATION RFQ-OCAT-2403

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

ADDENDUM NO. 2

HANGAR 4

CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT AT RISK SERVICES

WILL ROGERS WORLD AIRPORT



Addendum No. 2

Date Issued: January 11, 2024

To: Prospective Proposers

From: John Storms, Manager of Planning and Development
Through: Jeff Mulder, Director of Airports

Subject: RFQ - OCAT — 2403

Note: Items in this Addendum take precedence over the original RFQ — OCAT — 2403
Solicitation Documents, dated December 21, 2023, and any previous Addendum(s). Items
not specifically revised remain in effect.

On December 22, 2023, the Oklahoma City Airport Trust issued Request for Qualifications
RFQ — OCAT - 2403 Hangar 4 Construction Management At Risk Services. On January 5,
2024, the Oklahoma City Airport Trust issued the Addendum No. 1 for RFQ — OCAT —
2403 Hangar 4 Construction Management At Risk Services.

Addendum No. 2 consists of the following:

Removal of language from Article 7(F) in Submittals Requirements from the RFQ Packet.

Remove:
“The Respondent’s team lead should be certified by the Construction Management Association
of America as a Certified Construction Manager.”

End of Addendum No. 2
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